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Dear families, 
 
It is an exciting time of the year!  We get to hear from you and welcome some of our newest Freedom 7 family mem-
bers.  
 
Please take a few moments to give us your feedback on the Youth Truth Parent Survey.   
Use this link. 
 
We also have a few exciting informational meetings coming up.  Be sure your friends and neighbors who are planning to 
join us next year and have already accepted a seat attend. 
 
March 21: New Parent Orientation @ 5:00 in the café.  RSVP here.   
April 9- Kindergarten Orientation @ 9:30 in the café.  RSVP here.   
 
Kathy Lott 
Principal 

    M E S S A G E   F R O M   T H E   P R I N C I P A L    March 8, 2024 

https://cep.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_eRlmNoJgOCM5ZQO?Q_JFE=qdg
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfrGCNgo0E-xS0G9ptFPK0BhViAJlULv5fiXUyyPxkeFqp6RQ/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScSysw9RRU00FT3Q5Db8ZMI_t44zrLB7UYH9YGNxDOaUf_iXg/viewform


 

 

We’d like your feedback! Please take the Family Survey. 

Dear Parent or Guardian, 

I am writing to ask for 15 minutes of your time to complete an online survey that will help us 
improve your child’s school. We have asked YouthTruth – a nonprofit organization that 
supports hundreds of schools and districts across the country – to conduct an anonymous 
survey on our behalf. 

 
The survey window begins on 2/26/2024 and ends @ midnight on 3/24/2024. 
Please take the survey by clicking/ typing the following link into your browser: 
CEP (surveyresults.org) 

Please note: 

● The survey needs to be completed in one sitting. 
● We ask that one member of each household fill out the survey. 
● If you have more than one child who attends the same school, you may respond to the 

survey multiple times - one time per child. 
● If you write any comments, please do not include your name or anything else that might 

identify you. Your responses are anonymous, and they will be combined with the 
responses of other parents and guardians before being shared back with school and 
district leadership. 

We sincerely thank you for taking the time to provide your feedback. Your response is 
incredibly valuable to us. 

If you have any questions about the survey, or our plans for how we will use your feedback, 
please contact Lisa Megown, Assistant Principal, at 321-868-6610 or via email @ 
megown.lisa@brevardschools.org 

Sincerely,  

Lisa Megown 

https://youthtruth.surveyresults.org/reports/print/1fc22f80a54746f3497d
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